
 

 
 

November 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer/Pupil 
 
Appleton Academy works in partnership with Go Higher West Yorkshire (GHWY).  GHWY 
provide activities for our pupils as part of the Uni Connect Programme, which is a national 
initiative funded by the Office for Students.  It offers activities, advice and information on 
the benefits and realities of going to university or college.  You/your child may have 
already taken part in some activities as part of the Uni Connect Programme, and/or will 
take part in future activities. 
 
To help Go Higher West Yorkshire report on the progress of the Uni Connect Programme 
to the Office for Students, Appleton Academy has agreed to share some of your/your 
child’s data with them.  More information about what data will be shared, and about your 
rights can be found in the attached HEAT Information Sheet and Privacy Notice.  
Please take the time to read this document, as it provides all the information about how 
data will be used, and what to do if you object.  Please note that if you are a parent or 
carer of a young person under 16 years of age, you can exercise the rights set out in the 
Privacy Notice on their behalf. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
James Davidson 
Higher Education Progression Officer 
 

 


